Town of Nottingham, New Hampshire

AGENDA Hazard Mitigation Committee Meeting #3
Wednesday, January 11, 2017 — 2:00PM
Nottingham Town Office / 139 Stage Road in Conf. Room #1/ Nottingham, NH 03290

1. Introductions
2. Unfinished Business
Review of STAPLEE Method to prioritize mitigation actions

a. Fill out and complete STAPLEE exercise
4. Final review of critical facilities inventory

a. Identify which critical facilities are vulnerable to future hazards
5. Final review of maps

. Next steps

7. Adjourn

The third meeting with the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Planning Committee has been scheduled for
Wednesday, January 11, 2016 at 2:00PM at the Nottingham Town Office at 139 Stage Road. At this
meeting, the Planning Committee will review and complete the STAPLEE method to prioritizing
mitigation actions, review the critical facilities inventory and associated maps, and identify which critical
facilities are vulnerable to future hazards.

All citizens, businesses, municipal officials, and interested parties from Nottingham and other
neighboring communities are welcome to attend the meeting. If you are unavailable to attend, please
forward any ideas or concerns to: Kyle Pimental, Principal Regional Planner, Strafford Regional Planning
Commission at 603-994-3500 or kpimental@strafford.org or to Chris Sterndale, Town Administrator at

csterndale@nottingham-nh.gov.

This update of the 2012 Plan is funded by FEMA under contract to Strafford Regional Planning
Commission and is a collaborative planning process with the Town.
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